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From: cityclerk
Subject: Queensway beer and wine store

From: Sharon Ferguson [*REDACTED*]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 3:04 PM 
To: mayorandcouncil <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Queensway beer and wine store 

I do not approve of a liquor store going forward in this area.   We are having many  
Break in now and homeless hanging around this area  
I live in magnolia gardens. And we have them hanging around our condos constantly and sleeping in our 
lobby’s.   A liquor store will just bring more into  
This area for homeless to hang around. 

We have a lot of elderly people here in Magnolia Gardens who are nervous now about walking in this area. A 
liquor store is not going to help the safety in the area.   

Sharon Ferguson
2055 Ingeldew Street


